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Dear parents, 

 

Just a reminder that Class 1 will be changing for P.E so will need a full kit in 

school. Class 2 children will not be changing at present so we suggest girls wear 

trousers, or shorts/ leggings underneath their skirts. 

 

We also aim to be a healthy school and encourage the children to have a healthy 

snack at break time. This could be a piece of fruit, vegetable sticks, cheese sticks 

or cereal bar for example. Please, no crisps, chocolate bars or biscuits for snack 

time. Class 1 will be provided with a piece of fruit but you are welcome to send in 

your own if you prefer. 

 

Classroom water bottles should only contain water. Water is a healthier choice and 

juice, if spilt can stain and be sticky. If your child isn't keen on water then a slice of 

lemon or other fruit can be added but please avoid those which can discolour the 

water. Packed lunches can have juice drinks for lunch times. 

 

 

Kerry Crinks 

Class Teacher 
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